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Bible Study Fellowship 

 

If you haven’t yet been along to the Bible Study Fellowship which meets in the lounge 
alternate Tuesday mornings at 10-45am (with coffee from 10-30am), you really 
should try it if you are able. 

 

The warmth of the fellowship is very special with an attendance of between 20 & 30 
with friends from many different churches and denominations. In regular attendance, 
as well as from Marshside Road we have friends from St Cuthbert’s; St Patrick’s: 
Ainsdale Methodist; Holy Trinity; Crossens Methodist; Elim; Leyland Road; & All 
Saints. 

 

Together we enjoy studying God’s word presented to us by an excellent variety of 
speakers. A great deal of thought and planning goes into making the programme 
inspiring and meaningful and there is always a warm welcome from Dorothy Taylor 
who so ably leads the group. Do come along if you are able. We meet next on 25th 
April after the Easter break and we are currently studying the gospel of John. 

 

Dorothy Simpkin 
 

 

 


